
 

April 21, 2016 

 

Andre Porter 

Chairman 

The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 E. Broad St., 12th Floor 

Columbus, OH 43215 

 

 

RE: GATS Generation ID Number for the Zephyr Wind Project 

 

Dear Chairman Porter:  

On behalf of OEE XIX LLC, please accept this letter as notice that the Zephyr Wind Project was registered with 

PJM-GATS on April 20, 2016. The GATS generation ID that it was given was NON123390.  

Please contact me regarding any questions you may have on this matter.  

 

Regards, 

 

Katie Johnson 

General Counsel 

One Energy Enterprises LLC 

12385 Township Road 215 

Findlay, OH 45840 

Phone: 419-905-5821 

Email: kjohnson@oneenergyllc.com 
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